
Interview Result 

 

In connection with the Interview for the posts of “Technical Examiner in 

Directorate of Vigilance by transfer on deputation”, held on 21st November 

2023 from 10.00 a.m. onwards, the Commission made no recommendation as the 

candidates who were invited to attend the interview were not present. 
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